
 

 

April 30, 2013 

 

Department of Planning and Infrastructure 

GPO Box 39,  

Sydney NSW 2001 

 

 

By email: plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

RE: North West Rail Link Corridor Strategy – Showground Station Surrounds 

 

The Castle Hill & Hills District Agricultural Society inc would like to submit the following comments 

on the North West Rail Link - Showground Station - Draft Structure Plan. 

 

Figure 20 Mixed Use area. 

Part of this area appears to be in conflict with existing buildings and structures in use on the 

Showground. This is the area designated as B2 in Figure 14. The photograph on page 7 bottom 

right hand corner, depicts the buildings and area in question. 

In light of this, we would recommend that the perimeter of the Showground be continued in line 

with the indicative boundaries of the proposed North West Rail Link. 

 

The recommended change would support the philosophy on Page 24 of upgrading and protecting the 

public domain of the Showground. 

 

Thank you for considering our comments. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Lyne Fuller 
SECRETARY 

 

 


